
Staff Needed for Polish Workshop 
 
Bogdan Brzyscy 
March 30, 2013 
 

 
 

Our younger brothers and sisters in Poland are looking for some workshop staff in their twenties to help 

support a HARP Workshop in May. All travel expenses will be covered and you are promised lots of fun 

and a great opportunity to serve others. 

 

 
 

For more information please contact Bogdan Brzyski: 

 


